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CITY OF PORTLAND 
 

January 25, 2001 
 
Raffel Brothers 
Arby’s 
285 Forest Avenue 
Portland, Maine 04102 
 
Re:  012-H-001 
        Certified Mail #70001670000030717731 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madame, 
 
 Please find attached a copy of a prior billing notice that was sent pursuant to our Food Service Inspection 
Program. Our records show that payment has not been received.  
 
 Pursuant to Section 15-8 of the City Licensing Ordinance, this office if referring a recommendation to the City 
Clerk that your license renewal be denied until all fees due to the City are paid.  
 
 Section 15-3 of the Ordinance disallows operation of the business without said license. 
 
 This constitutes an appealable decision pursuant to Section 15-9 of the Ordinance. Please feel free to contact 
me at 874-8700 , if you wish to discuss the matter or have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mike Nugent 
Manager of Inspection Services 
 
 
Cc: City Clerk 
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